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8th January 2016

Dear Sir / Madam

Proposed Development Worcester Woods Retail Park

The planning application for the proposed 240,000 sq.ft. Worcester Woods Retail Park is set to go to Planning Committee very soon and possibly 18th February. As you will be aware from previous correspondence this would include John Lewis, M&S, Sainsbury’s and Next at Home stores as well as others further down the line. Detail of the plans can be found here.

A survey carried out by Worcester BID last year revealed that 73% of those businesses who responded felt that the new Retail Park would negatively affect their business if it were approved. The same percentage felt the same when it came to affecting the city centre as a whole. Just 1% of respondents felt that it was ‘hugely positive’ for the city centre, if approved. The BID Board have therefore decided to formally oppose the application.

We want to ensure that you are fully aware of the proposal and that we are in a position to communicate our opposition to the plans as effectively as possible when the public / businesses etc are allowed to speak when discussing the application. To that end we would like to invite you to a meeting to allow the above to be achieved.

It is crucial that your own comments are submitted in order for the members of the Planning Committee to see these when considering the application. Making a comment is easy and can be done here where you can also see the other comments and reports submitted to date. A presentation made by Carter Jonas on behalf of the owners of Cathedral Plaza is of particular interest, particularly if you are against the proposal and can be viewed here
The meeting will take place at 8am on Friday 15th January at Wildwood in Chapel Walk, CrownGate (opposite Huntingdon Hall and Bills) where free tea, coffee and pastries will be provided and we want as many people to attend as possible. To get an idea of numbers for capacity purposes, we would be grateful if you could let us know if you are attending by emailing adrian.field@worcesterbid.com along with the names of any attendees and your business name. Otherwise, please let us know on 01905 731612. 

We look forward to your anticipated involvement on this very important issue. 

Yours faithfully
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Adrian Field

Head of Worcester BID


